
Donald McFarland <Donald.McFarland@osa.state.mn.us> Mon, Aug 23, 2021 at 1:42 PM

To: andrea@nighthawkmarketing.com

Happy to serve as reference and provide a strong
recommendation. You guys were great!

Donald McFarland
Communications and Legislative Affairs Director
Office of State Auditor Julie Blaha
651-297-3683 (Office)
651-236-0494 (Cell)


